
Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Institution/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to suggest the implementation of enhanced accessibility tools for our online courses. 

As education increasingly takes place in a digital environment, ensuring that our resources are 

accessible to all students, including those with disabilities, is paramount. 

One of the key areas I believe we can improve upon is the inclusion of screen reader-friendly 

materials and captions for all video content. Additionally, providing alternative formats for 

course readings would significantly benefit students with diverse learning needs. 

I also recommend exploring platforms that offer customizable accessibility features, such as text 

resizing and color contrast options, allowing students to tailor their learning experience to their 

needs. 

By implementing these tools, we can foster a more inclusive learning environment that 

empowers all students to succeed. 

Thank you for considering these suggestions. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Institution/Organization] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


